
 
 
From: van Holst, Michael  
Sent: Sunday, August 09, 2020 10:10 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: Added SPPC item - Food policy council appointment 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
I would like to volunteer to fill Council's seat on the Middlesex-London Food Policy Council 
(MLFPC).  
 
Previously, the Hamilton Road BIA and MLFPC met in the same time slot each month. A change 
was made for the BIA last week so there is no longer a conflict.  I could participate in the 
September meeting if Council were to make the appointment during this cycle. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Michael van Holst 
City Councillor, Ward 1 
 


